LEEDS ARTS CENTRE

NEWSLETTER NO. 19.

DECEMBER, 1988.

Things have been very hectic round here lately with dancing, singing, melodrama etc., rehearsals and fitting them all together to make up this evening's entertainment. We hope you enjoy and join in our VICTORIAN SOIREE.

On the GREEN ROOM front, things have been rather quiet mainly because of major alterations being carried out to our rehearsal rooms but we will be back in full swing shortly and no doubt we will be able to give you an update and invite you to some of our future events in the Newslett which will accompany our February programme.....

Which leads me neatly to our February production, TOAD OF TOAD HALL - yes, Mole, Rattie, Badger and Toad take to the Civic Theatre stage - Tuesday 14th/Saturday 18th February in this adaptation of of the much-loved everyday story of Riverfolk!!

So the Christmas season is upon us and following this hectic but enjoyable week, Centre members will be looking forward to putting their collective feet up but for some this will not last long as TOAD rehearsals commence before Christmas.

From us all at the LEEDS ARTS CENTRE, have a happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

See you in February.